
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families 
& 

WELCOME JANUARY!!! 
January’s theme Is: 

Snowy January
During the month Of January, we will be discussing 

the following:

1. Celebration! New Year!

2. Snow

3. Ice

4. Hibernation

5. Migration

6. Adaptation

Here are some Special Dates to remember:
1ST HAPPY New Year 2023!-

3rd -Center closed!

16th Martin Luther King Jr Day- Center closed!

Monthly Observance and Celebration

6th –Bean Day

9th- Secret Pal Day

16TH -Milk Day (Milk Delivered in glass bottles for the first time 1878)

12th Make your Dreams come true day

14th National Dress up Your Pet Day

19th Popcorn Day

21St National Hugging Day

25th Opposite Day

29TH National Puzzle Day

31St Backwards Day



PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE SOURCES TO BE UP TO 
DATE WITH EVERYTHING GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes 
Paying through the app, receiving documents, receiving important 
updates, communicating with teachers, and so much more. Ask us 

about ProCare Engagement!

At Toddler Town Daycare, outside/home food and outside/home toys 
are not allowed or permitted at our center. Please keep home toys at 

home or in your vehicle, and, if you want your child to eat food outside 
our center, please have your child finish it in the car, but do not take it 
further in the school, or it will be tossed out. Also, cups allowed in the 
center are only cups that have water or that are empty, if you bring a 

cup or bottle containing anything else, we will send it back home. 
Please refer to your Toddler Town Parent policy handbook regarding 

these rules.

Toddler Town Daycare closes promptly at 6PM. 
Any time after that, families get charged $15 
every 10 minutes.

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and to unpaid balances after 
the 15th . 

Payment Reminders for
January 2023:

January 3rd, 2023
Payment Option One: Pay in Full
Payment Option Two: Pay Half of 
Tuition Balance

January 15th, 2023
*All balances must be fully paid in 
order to avoid any interruption during 
Drop off. *

SPECIAL REMINDER ABOUT PARKING RULES! Please be 
sure there is no double parking, parking opposite 
direction, blocking alleys and or driveways and no 

standing in the loading zone longer than 15 minutes. 
Also, be sure you have your hazards on.



























Start the New Year Off Right: Resolve to Raise a Reader!

Many New Year's resolutions focus on developing healthy habits. Here's one that is 
important to make and keep: provide a regular diet of books and reading for your 
preschooler. Try this menu of reading activities.

You feed and care for your child every day so that he will grow into a healthy, happy preschooler. Similarly, you also 
need to provide experiences that will enhance language development and stimulate learning skills. Try this menu of 
reading activities:

Read every day
A daily reading routine will give all the readers in your family a chance to read with your preschooler. Dads, moms, 
siblings, caregivers, and friends can all be a part of ensuring your preschooler gets 20 minutes of being read to each 
day.

Do things, and then talk about it
It's great to offer new experiences to your preschooler, such as a visit to the zoo or museum, but a trip to the 
grocery store or a neighborhood park can be just as educational. Talk about what you are seeing and ask your 
preschooler what he thinks of it. When possible, use interesting words to describe what you're seeing.

Read every where you go
You can find reading on the road, at the bus stop, in the store, and at the restaurant. Play a game to find words 
when you are out and about or take a look at home for words on everyday items like cereal boxes, toothpaste, and 
household appliances.



Be a reading role model
Your child wants to imitate you and be like you. Have plenty of reading material for yourself as well as for your child. 
Tell your child how much you enjoy reading.

Keep your pulse on progress
Please be sure to see your child's pediatrician or teacher as soon as possible if you have concerns about your child's 
language development, hearing, or sight.

Start the New Year Off Right: Resolve to Raise a Reader!-Continued

Info Taken Directly from: Start the New Year Off Right: Resolve to Raise a 
Reader! | Reading Rockets

https://www.readingrockets.org/article/start-new-year-right-resolve-
raise-
reader#:~:text=Start%20the%20New%20Year%20Off%20Right%3A%20Re
solve%20to,...%204%20Keep%20your%20pulse%20on%20progress%20

https://www.readingrockets.org/article/start-new-year-right-resolve-raise-reader#:~:text=Start%20the%20New%20Year%20Off%20Right%3A%20Resolve%20to,...%204%20Keep%20your%20pulse%20on%20progress%20
https://www.readingrockets.org/article/start-new-year-right-resolve-raise-reader#:~:text=Start%20the%20New%20Year%20Off%20Right%3A%20Resolve%20to,...%204%20Keep%20your%20pulse%20on%20progress%20


Hello parents!

Happy new year! I hope everyone enjoyed their holidays.

Our students had so much fun with the gingerbread unit and all the beautiful books we read. Once again, we want to 
apologize for the in-person Christmas concert cancellation. I hope you enjoyed our Facebook live!!!

In the month of January, students will be introduced to our ice vs snow unit. This unit is so much fun, it's filled with 
science activities. Students will have opportunities to learn about different snowflakes, states of matter and  will play 

with snow. Make sure your child has a pair of gloves in their cubbies for snow play. Do not worry if we cannot come out 
to the snow, the snow will come to us!!!

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach us at. 

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com OR (Mrs. Julissa) at Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach us at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa

Sharks (3-5 Year Old's)

mailto:Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com


Welcome to the month of January! We welcome this fresh new year with new and exciting learning activities. In the month of 

January, we will touch on our 5 senses, math, science, language arts and print literacy through the following topics:

• Snow and Ice

• Clothes Study

• Hibernation/ Migration

We would also like to acknowledge our families that participated and watched our Virtual Holiday Concert and were part of 

bringing the holiday joy and cute concert attire for our student to wear. We are so blessed to have every one of you. We truly 

really appreciate your involvement.

We can’t wait for a new start and new beginnings; we sure have come a long way! 2023 our students are ready for you! 

*Please make sure to have extra gloves stored in your child's cubby for the next month to explore any snow/ Ice activities.*

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Yemina@toddlertownevanston.com or  Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!

Butterflies (3-5 Year Old's)

mailto:Carina@toddlertownevanston.com
mailto:Yemina@toddlertownevanston.com


Happy New Year 2023! 2022 is Gone!! December was an incredible month! We learned many things 

about Clothing, Gingerbread houses, Candy Canes and Winter Fun. We also spent a memorable day 

close to our Families, teachers and our peers celebrating Christmas Eve, Christmas and saying goodbye 

to 2022.

We are ready to welcome January and welcome the New Year. During the 1st month of the year, we will 

be talking about Celebration (New Year), Ice and Snow, Hibernation, Migration and Adaptation.

Weather permitting, we’ll be making snowmen on the playground and more!

If you have any questions, please contact us at 847-475-1467 ext. 13 or email us at Cesar@toddlertownevanston.com
Or at norma@toddlertownevanston.com

Mr. Cesar and Ms. Norma 

Chipmunks (3 Year Old's)

mailto:Cesar@toddlertownevanston.com
mailto:norma@toddlertownevanston.com


847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Wow, we can`t believe it’s January 2023! December was an amazing month because we learned about Clothing, 

Snowmen, gingerbread houses, and Holidays around the world. We also discussed clothing and what we should wear 

during the winter season. The highlight of the month was practicing for our winter concert. 

With open Arms we welcome this Month of January and this new year. For this month of January, we will be 

talking about Ice and Snow, Hibernation, migration, and Adaptation. Be sure to always point out changes you notice 

when your child is with you. This will help them expand their Language and knowledge, also knowing the weekly theme 

can help with starting conversations with your child.  Do not forget to stay warm during this Freezing Month. Once again, 

Happy New Year!!! 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail Ms. Rebecca at Rebecca@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12

Thank you all again,

--Ms. Rebecca and Ms. Nessa

Bumblebees (2 Year Old's)

mailto:Rebecca@toddlertownevanston.com
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